Flights to China have been temporarily suspended

-

In reference to the World Health Organization (WHO) statement regarding the spreading of the 2018-
nCoV coronavirus, following consultation with Poland’s Ministry of Health and staff operating at the
Chancellery of the Prime Minister, the Management Board of LOT Polish Airlines has decided to
temporarily suspend flights to Beijing until February 9, 2020. This decision has been dictated by
particular concern for full safety of our Passengers and LOT Crew members.

The aircraft which will fly from Warsaw to Beijing on January 31 will bring to Poland our Crews
remaining in China and those Passengers from Poland and the European Union who decide to return
to their countries. We remain in constant contact with government representatives. LOT Polish
Airlines has also confirmed it's readiness to organize additional cruises for Polish citizens staying on
the territory of People’s Republic of China when there is such a need.



